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STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of October 12, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT

Teresa Velazquez, President

Ailanda Martinez, Vice President of Student Events
Carlos Suarez, Vice President of Student Governance
Veronica Alexander, Budget Coordinator

John Campbell, Diversity Coordinator

Chris Nguyen, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Deborah Leach, Social Activities Coordinator
Branden Martin, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT — EXCUSED
Katrina White, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Anthony Hickenbottom, Publicity Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT — UNEXCUSED
Denita Burns, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Brittany Cooper, Recruitment Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Sharon Jones, Former SEGA Vice President

Dr. Emeterio Otero, Executive Dean

Aleshia Pruiett, Student

Shawnitea Thompson, Human Service Club President
Dr. Ann Topping, Dean of Students

Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor

Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor

The meeting was called to order at 12:18 p.m.
The minutes of the October 5 meeting were approved as submitted.

SPEAK TO SEGA

Dr. Otero reported that the County Legislature will decide whether to approve funding for the relocation of MCC’s downtown campus
to the Kodak site at their December 11 meeting. Several SEGA members plan to report on the importance of the new campus to the
student body at the November County Legislature meeting and may also write a letter to the editor of the Democrat and Chronicle.

Ms. Thompson invited SEGA to co-sponsor, along with Human Service Club and Honorable Women Club, a Christmas Drive for
Nurturing Communities. A detailed proposal will be presented at the next SEGA meeting.

NEW BUSINESS

Past Events — Executive Team Lunch with President Kress and Vice President Salvador on October 8 and Budgeting Workshop on
October 8 were reviewed.

Upcoming Events — Let’s Zumba on October 15, 12-1 p.m. in the 4" floor lounge; Karaoke on October 17, 12-1 p.m. in the 4" floor
lounge; Blood Drive on October 22, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. in room 4-013.

The meeting adjourned at 1:03 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator



